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“If you belittle what you 

have…it becomes less.

If you appreciate what

you have …

it becomes more.”
~Gelene McDonald

 

At each Council Meeting, we 
recognize the people, organizations 
and businesses that make Greeley 
Great. Tonight it’s my turn to 
announce the recognitions.  I’ll start 
with a quote, “If you belittle what you 
have, it becomes less.  If you 
appreciate what you have, it becomes 
more.”  With these announcements 
we are appreciating the good work of 
our residents, showing support for 
their efforts, and encouraging 
everyone to share the word that 
Greeley is Great. 
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Greeley Central Takes First

 

Caring for Our Watersheds is an 
environmental education competition 
that encourages and rewards students 
for creative solutions related to water 
quality. Eight Greeley students were 
among the 2017 Colorado finalists, 
including first-prize winner Mazlyn 
(Mays-lin) Freier (fray-er) from Greeley 
Central High, who earned $1,000 for 
her biodegradable lunch waste 
project.  
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Take Top Awards

 

Congratulations to the Greeley Police 
Department’s two K-9 units who took 
first place in multiple categories at a 
competition for police dogs.  
Competing against 20 other teams 
from across Colorado, Rocko netted a 
first place in the narcotics detection 
and location category, while Cairo 
placed first in agility and 
apprehension.  Cairo was also named 
the third fastest dog at the 
competition.   
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State Plumbing Board Reappointment

 

Master plumber and City of Greeley 
Building Inspection Division Plans 
Examiner Matt Wagy (way-gee) has 
been reappointed to the State 
Plumbing Board by Governor John 
Hickenlooper.  The Board grants 
licenses to plumbers and amends and 
enforces rules and regulations related 
to the profession.  Congratulations to 
Matt. 
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